Ack

Sent:

19 September 2010 13:58

To:

Planning

Subject: carpark proposal ~ 56/2010/1711/FP. Viaduct Car Park

Dear Mrs Hughes,

I have only recently heard about this proposal to build a car park behind our residence as I have been away on holiday, I therefore have not had a chance to look at the plans and even if I were not on holiday the hours which we are allowed to look at them would not allow me to do so as I work during the day. I have however spoken to some of the other residents who have given me a rough idea of what is proposed and I can honestly say from the sound of it I feel I have to pass on my objections. Having a car park build behind us will increase the noise levels throughout the day, it will also increase pollution (which may affect my asthma and could possibly induce it in my 2 year old daughter). Part of the reason we moved here was because it was a quiet and peaceful place to live and this will be completely destroyed if a car park is built behind our flats, not to mention the damage it will do to the value of our property.

I do hope serious consideration will be taken to our views in this matter and look forward to hearing the result

Many thanks

17 Park Close, Old Hatfield, AL95AY

Click here to report this email as spam.